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Change Description 
 
Budget 2023 increased the financial support for those caring for vulnerable children and youth 
in British Columbia. Included in that increase are the Post Adoption Assistance (PAA) 
Maintenance Rates that are set in the Adoption Regulation. 
 
To increase the Post Adoption Assistance rates, the Ministry of Children and Family 
Development will need to prepare an Order in Council (OIC) to amend the Post Adoption 
Assistance rate table in the Adoption Regulation. 
 
Feedback provided will help to inform the Order in Council development.  
 
 

 

 

 

CONTACT US 
Feedback on the Post Adoption Assistance Maintenance Rate increase will be                   
accepted until May 4, 2023.    

For more information or to provide feedback: 
 

EMAIL: renae.snell@gov.bc.ca 
 
 

https://www.bclaws.gov.bc.ca/civix/document/id/complete/statreg/291_96#Schedule4
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